
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Message from Mr Shepherd 
We have reached the end of the calendar year and our pupils (and staff) are 
certainly ready for their well deserved Christmas Break! It is always a very 
special time to work in a school and seeing the brilliant array of Christmas 
activities and Concerts across the school has been such a privilege for us all. I 
am very sorry to have missed out on the last few days of term due to ill health 
but hope to be back with you all on Tuesday 7th January.  
We have so much to be proud of and to celebrate after a very busy Autumn 
Term, so many of our pupils have personal highlights which we have 
celebrated in our Celebration Services and so many pupils have been selected 
as 'stars of the week' to celebrate their excellent attitude and showing respect, 
friendship and care in their daily lives. We may be a small school but each and 
every member of staff ensures each and every pupil under our care receives as 
many opportunities as possible in order to thrive and succeed during their time 
with us.  
Today we say a fond farewell today to Mr Patch our senior teacher and our 
much loved secretary Mrs Roberts. We all wish them lots of happiness in their 
retirement, they will be both greatly missed.  
Could I thank you all wholeheartedly for your continued support. Your 
comments, kind words and support make such a difference to what we do at 
school and I hope you all have a relaxing, peaceful and Happy Christmas and 
we will see you in the new year.  

Stars of the Week 
As all pupils did so fantastically in the Christmas performance earlier this week, 
teachers were unable to choose a single star of the week, so all Selattyn Pupils 
were stars of the week this week. 

HAF club 
The holiday club will be taking place at Selattyn School for 2 days during the Christmas holidays and will be led by Mr 
Graham our sports coach. There is no charge for this club. Lunch will be provided.  
This is available to ALL Selattyn pupils, not just those in receipt of free school meals. 
The holiday clubs are on 31st December and 2nd January from 9am-3pm. 
There are still places available. To sign up please email info@4all.foundation or call 0800 321 3617. 

After School Clubs 
In the first week back the only after-school club that will be running is Big Badgers. Details of all other clubs will be shared 
when we return in January.  If you would like your child to attend Big Badgers in the first week back you can book on for 
those sessions only on ParentPay. All after-school clubs running from the 13th January will be added in the new year. 
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This terms Collective Worship theme is:   COMPASSION Small School, Big Heart 

Highest 
Attendance: 

Class 1: 97.89% Class 2: 94.80% Class 3: 99.33% Class 4: 86.67% Whole School: 94.55% 

Visitors to School this week 
Jane Webber – Christmas workshop 
Kitty Davenport – Trainee teacher 
Mrs N Vyas – Supply teacher 

Diary Dates 
First week back 

Mon  PD Day – no pupils in school 

Tue Start of Spring Term 
PE – Class 3 & 4 
3:30 – 4:30 Big Badgers only 

Wed 3:30 – 4:30 Big Badgers only 

Thur PE – Class 2 & 3 
3:30 – 4:30 Big Badgers only 

Fri PE – Class 2 & 3 
3:30 – 4:30 Big Badgers only 

 

Future Dates 
7th Jan Return to school 
16th, 23rd, 
30th Jan 

Indoor Athletics 

 

Big Question of the week 
If you could take a pill that meant 
you would never fail, would you? 



 
 

 

 


